COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Tuesday, 18th April 2006
Question 25
QUESTION: Councillor Joe Neville
"To ask the Manager to have arranged the pruning of the hedging beside the Black & Decker site on the Old Belgard Road and will the Manager make a statement on the matter?"

Reply:
The hedgerow beside the Black and Decker site on the Old Belgard Road is in private ownership.  
The pruning of the hedgerow will taken up with the landowner concerned.
